
To Town Council 

I am writing to let you know I oppose the application submitted by The Four Seasons and Boucher 

Brothers for a Special Exemption Request to operate a beachfront concessionaire. I believe the approva l 

of such an action will be a dangerous precedent for the beaches of Palm Beach. The Four Seasons has 

operated very effectively and profitably for many years without encroaching upon the beach. The over­

development of the beachfront area is both not necessary and an infringement on the public's access to 

the beach. 

Name: Victoria Enge 

Address :2780 South Ocean Blvd, Palm Beach 

Signatu:!l~ 6-.___~ 

2 




